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Friday 13th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

FS & KS1 Phonics Information Session – 26th September 

We are inviting you to join us for a phonics information session taking place on Thursday 26th September at 

3.15pm. 

The focus of this session will be on phonics strategies and ideas to support your child’s learning at home. This 

will be a great opportunity for you to understand how we teach phonics in school and how you can help your 

child with phonics.   

The support of parents in a child’s learning is invaluable.  If this time is not convenient for you, please be 

advised that there are sessions at St Mary`s Catholic Academy, Norton, on Thursday 26th September, at 

2.00pm or 6.00pm. (You are more than welcome to attend either of these sessions. 

If you wish to attend any of these sessions, please complete the form on Scopay by Wednesday 24th 

September. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Rathbone             

Principal 
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